
As we approach the holiday season,  we are finding opportunities to be good 
stewards of our resources through energy conservation initiatives. 

Check the projector when 
leaving & entering classrooms/labs.  

If it was on when you entered - turn it off! 
If you turned it on and used it - turn it off!

Turn off your computer & monitor 
at the end of the day. 
 If you have access to the outlet 
or powerstrip - unplug it!

Take a break!
The campus will be closed. 

Requests outside of essential research facilities will require 
divisional VP pre-approvals for modifications to indoor 

temperatures during the break. 

Unplug small appliances:
- Coffee-makers,

- Desk lamps, fans, and speakers
- Cell phone/laptop chargers

- Mini-fridges, etc.
 

IIf it is within reach - unplug it!

WILL YOU JOIN US?

TAKE YOUR 
HOLIDAY BREAK
THE VAQUERO WAY 
& HELP UTRGV 

SAVE!

THESE INITIATIVES 
SAVE UTRGV 

A CONSIDERABLE 
SUM OF MONEY 
IN A TIME WHEN 
EVERY PENNY 
COUNTS.

( (they also reduce our 
campus carbon footprint! 


